
Year 9 Memo 23/5/25

This Week
It has been our last week 

before the half term 
holiday.  We have also 

been celebrating all things 
culture culminating in a 

non-uniform day on Friday 
23rd.

Thank you for 
your  donations which will 

go towards continued 
support for this and other 

events in the future.

Last Week
It was mental health 

awareness 
week.  Students received 
information around this 

important area, including 
who to talk to in 

school and also external 
agencies that can help.  If 

your child has any 
questions around this 

area, ask them to 
see Mrs Fletcher.

Next Week
It is our half term 

holiday.  We hope you all 
enjoy some time in the sun 
and are ready for the final 

Summer term.

Mrs C Fletcher - Head of Year
cfletcher@newsomeacademy.co.uk

Mr S Mitchell – SLT Link
smitchell@newsomeacademy.co.uk
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